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                        January 24, 2018 

 
 
Tariq Habash 
The Century Foundation 
2040 S. Street NW   
2nd Floor 
Washington, DC  20009 
 
RE: FOIA Request No. - 18-00876-F  
 
 
Dear: Tariq Habash 
 
This is in response to your letter dated January 19, 2018, requesting information pursuant 
to the Freedom of Information Act (FOIA), 5 U.S.C. § 552. Your request was received in 
this office on January 24, 2018, and forwarded to the primary responsible office(s) for 
action.  
 
You requested: (a) Documents sufficient to show the methodology used by the 
Department of Education to determine the “proportionally tiered relief to compensate” 
student borrowers for “the difference” and “make them whole.” (b) All documents 
describing how “the improved process” announced in the Release “will … compensate 
former Corinthian students based on damages incurred,” as those phrases are used in the 
Release.  SEE REQUEST FOR DETAILS - THERE IS MORE 
 
Please refer to the FOIA tracking number to check the status of your FOIA request at the 
link provided below: 
 
http://www2.ed.gov/policy/gen/leg/foia/foiatoc.html 
 
Any future correspondence or questions regarding your request, please contact the FOIA 
Public Liaison at 202-401-8365 or EDFOIAManager@ed.gov 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
ED FOIA Manager 
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